Malcolm Ragan

From: Steve Nadeau

Sent: Thursday, August 4, 2022 10:29 AM
To: Malcolm Ragan

Subject: RE: Shared Streets Leftover Funds
Malcolm

| think we could spent it all with 90 to 120 day if you ask for an extension.

Steve Nadeau

Superintendent of Streets

Stow Highway Department

88 South Acton Road

Stow, MA 01775

Highway Departments Hours of Operations M-F 6:30AM to 2:30PM
Tel# 978-897-8071

FAX# 978-897-5682

From: Malcolm Ragan <planning2 @stow-ma.gov>
Sent: Thursday, August 4, 2022 10:20 AM

To: Steve Nadeau <highway@stow-ma.gov>
Subject: Shared Streets Leftover Funds

Hi Steve,

MassDOT folks confirmed that the remaining Shared Streets funds can be spent to hire a company with a
bucket truck to come in and finish installation of the school zone signs. Can you give me a ballpark estimate of
what that might run? I would like to involve the TSAC to allocate whatever funds remain after the installation
costs. I wouldn’t be surprised if they agree to prioritize additional feedback signs as you suggested but I want to
give public safety a chance to discuss.

They are also asking for an anticipated date of implementation/expenditure because they need to approve an
extension beyond the original end of fy22 timeline. We should discuss that when you get a chance.

Malcolm Ragan
Assistant Planner/GIS Administrator | Town of Stow

380 Great Road

Stow, MA 01775

Phone: 978-897-5098
https://www.stow-ma.gov/planning-board

Please be advised that the Massachusetts Secretary of State considers e-mail to be a public record, and therefore subject
to the Massachusetts Public Records Law, M.G.L. c. 66 § 10.



